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31 December 2013 
 
Sir Peter Rubin                    by email; practise@gmc-uk.org,  gmc@gmc-uk.org 
Chair of General Medical Council 
London 
 

Dear Sir Peter, 

I am writing to remind you that the complaints of multiple gross professional misconducts I made to the GMC 
against Lord Professor Robert Winston over the years still stand, given the GMC has admitted it has never entered 
them into the GMC’s obligatory statutory complaints procedure despite my providing overwhelming written 
evidence of multiple professional misconducts none of which, incidentally, the GMC has ever contradicted.    

This failure is an indictment of the GMC statutory procedural process for which you are wholly responsible given 
your position – more so as you are intimately familiar with the misconduct details given in my previous letters to 
which, unfortunately, you did not bother replying.  You have the power and authority to instigate an investigation, 
but I believe you have been personally complicit in concealing the misconducts and protecting Winston in ways 
similar to other leaders (and organisations) who abrogated their responsibilities in the Jimmy Savile scandal.  I will 
remind you that, instead of entering the complaints into the normal GMC investigation process, the GMC wrote to 
me on two occasions over the years to state it would refuse to answer my complaints or respond to any further 
correspondence.  I have little doubt this was done with your knowledge. 

My complaints to the GMC regarding Winston’s multiple gross professional misconducts still stand before the GMC 
and I await your personal commitment to ensure its proper, statutory, investigation of them and your full reply to 
my letter to you of 17 August 2011. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jack Gilliat MBA MBBS MRCP MRCOG DipObs 
Consultant Physician 

 

 

 


